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	“See things from the boy's point of view”

Sir Robert Baden-Powell

(1857 – 1941)
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	We are seeking :

· Further information regarding the local Temperance Society.

· Further events that occurred this year.

· Copies of the St Paul’s Parish Church Parish Magazine for this year.

· Copies of the Kent & Sussex Courier for this year.

· Any knowledge that you may have of this year.


Can you help ? Please click HERE if you can.
Rusthall CLB celebrate their anniversary

From The Courier – 16 February 1906

The report states that ‘the Rusthall Company had a ‘red letter’ day on Wednesday, when they celebrated the anniversary of their formation’.  

Captain Tomlinson’s old Horsham Company was represented at this meeting by two officers namely, Major Dowdney and Lieutenant Allen.  The celebratory evening included a ‘sham fight’ with the St John’s Company, followed by supper at the Mission Room.  

Although Captain, the Rev. Tomlinson had only been in post for about a year he was obviously well regarded since the Courier report notes that ‘Corporal Young, as senior Corporal, presented Captain Tomlinson with a very handsome case of brushes, in the name of the N.C.O’s and Privates of the Rusthall Company.
The Church Lads’ Brigade 

& the Temperance Movement
The Church Lads’ Brigade (later to include the Incorporated Church Scout Patrol) regularly attended meetings (usually monthly) of the Church of England Temperance Society (CETS) held at the Mission Hall, Rusthall.  
In February, the meeting was addressed by the General Secretary of the CETS, Mr Eardley Wilmot.  
The Courier report of 9th February records that the meeting room was overflowing and that the Church Lads’ Brigade formed a guard of honour for the visiting General Secretary.  
Mr Wilmot is reported to have given an eloquent speech, showing that alcohol was a poison, taken in small quantities to create thirst for more. He also spoke ‘words of encouragement to the young to abstain from alcohol and especially addressed the Church Lads’ Brigade boys to discontinue alcohol and cigarette smoking, which was injurious to health and pocket, and try to set an example to others, and form a brigade of non-smokers.’
Scout Movement Milestones – 1906
	June
	The Boys Brigade Gazette is published with Baden-Powell’s contribution on Scouting.

	
	

	July
	Baden-Powell receives The Birch Bark Roll by Ernest Thompson Seton from Seton

	
	

	
	Baden-Powell sends an outline of his scheme for Scouting for Boys to leading members of the Army, the Navy, the Church, the State and boys' movements


Click HERE if you have any further information regarding this year

or

HERE to return to our Navigation page
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